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July 17, 2015

Public Utilities commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Case number 14-1297-EL-SSO

Energy companies’ proposals to increase electric customer rates should be denied.

They are already polluting the air with outdated coal mines and should be using current
profits to seek/research/use alternative resources.

Better management practices with more frugality could assure stable consumer costs.
Lucie Kidwell

2028 Crestdale Drive
Stow, Ohto 44224
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